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July 20, 2018 
 

Via Web Portal  
 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 

Re: Docket UE-160757   

 Revised Attachment 1to PSE’s 2016 Renewable Energy Target  

 Final Compliance Report  
  

Dear Mr. King: 
 

Attached is Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE’s”) revised Attachment 1 to its 2016 Renewable 

Energy Target Final Compliance Report (the “2016 Final Report”) in the above-referenced 

docket.  On May 1, 2018, PSE filed its 2016 Final Report pursuant to WAC 480-109-210(6).   

It was brought to our attention that the retirement type used to retire the Renewable Energy 

Credits (“RECs”) in the WREGIS tracking system was not the preferred “RPS” type.  PSE 

worked with WREGIS to withdraw and re-retire the same RECs using the RPS retirement type.  

The revised Attachment 1 to PSE’s 2016 Final Report reflects this change and replaces the 

initial Attachment 1.  Attachment 2 to the 2016 Final Report remains unchanged.   

 

Please contact Chris Schaefer at chris.schaefer@pse.com  or 425-456-2932 for further 

information about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact Katherine 

Barnard at 425-462-3716.   

Sincerely, 

/s/ Katherine J. Barnard 

Katherine J. Barnard 

Director, Revenue Requirements & Regulatory 

Compliance 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W / Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-462-3716 / katherine.barnard@pse.com 
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